
Ottawa, April 6 2021

IMPORTANT UPDATE

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope you had a good long weekend.

We invite you to read the following message from Dr. Vera Etches, Chief Medical Officer of Public
Health at Ottawa Public Health, addressed to members of school communities (Follow the link).

Although our schools remain open, the arrival of variants and the observed increase in the
number of COVID-19 cases show us the importance of doubling our efforts in order to respect all
public health instructions, in all aspects of our lives, for our own safety and that of others.

We would like to remind you that the health and well-being of our students and staff is our priority.
Rest assured that our staff continues to rigorously apply all instructions from public health units
throughout our territory.

Thank you and have a great week,

Sylvie C. R. Tremblay
Director of Education

https://cepeo.on.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Letter-to-Directors-of-Boards-of-Education-2021-04-06.pdf

